
Friday July 9th 2021 

Dear Parents 

I cannot quite believe we are at the end of the            

academic year again. 

Covid-19 has meant this has been a testing year for 

us all but we have managed lots of hard work and 

lots of fun along the way. 

On Tuesday our Junior Students took part in the 

Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly and Junior Prize Giving. 

Well done to all of our Students for their continued 

hard work in such challenging circumstances this 

year. 

Thank you to Mr Judge who orchestrated a         

fabulous House Sports event on Wednesday which 

was thoroughly enjoyed by all 

Year 6 had a fabulous time at their Water Sports 

Day yesterday. Thank you To Mrs Ting, Mr Judge, 

Mrs Fuentes and Mrs Shah for accompanying the 

trip. 

Thank you so much for your continued support, 

kind words and generous gifts. They are very much 

appreciated as is your positivity and care. 

Wishing you all a lovely, restful and safe summer. 

We look forward to returning in September after a 

lovely summer break. 

Ms Barry 

Head teacher 

Stars of the week 







Reception 

Reception have created beautiful butterflies 

as they spread their wings ready for Year 1 in 

September. 

Year 2 

Year 2 had fun performing their 

own puppet shows this week. 

Year 6 

Year 6 enjoyed their Leavers’           

Assembly on Tuesday, followed by 

Prize Giving. They also enjoyed a 

lovely day ay ‘Liquid Leisure’ water 

sports of Thursday. 

Reception 

Congratulations to our Year 

5 Artist who has been 

awarded the Winner of the 

ISA London South Art        

Competition textiles        

section. Well done also to 

our two Year 4 Students who were the 

Runner up in the 3D Art 

section and Highly Com-

mended in the         Fash-

ion and Accessories Cate-

gory respectively. 



 

 

 

Congratulations to all of our Laleham Lea 

musicians who have taken music exams         

recently.  

Year 2—2 x Grade 2 Piano with Merit, 1 x 

Grade 1 Guitar with Merit and awaiting one 

piano Grade one result  

Year 4—Student passed Grade 3 Flute with 

Merit and another Year 4 Pupils Grade 1  

Guitar with Merit.  

Year 5— 2 Students  have achieved Grade 3 

and Grade 2 in piano  respectively with      

another pupil eagerly awaiting results in          

Cello and Piano. Well done everyone. 

Year 1 

Year 1 have used adjectives and similes to 

create an interesting story booklet based on 

the book  'The Quiet Cricket ' by Eric Carle  

Year 5 

Year 5 have written and designed 

their own Newspaper reports on 

their favourite times at Laleham Lea. 

Year 4 

Year 4 created a life size poster of the            

Digestive System as part of their Science 

topic this week 



Staff Contact Details 

nurseryteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk 

receptionteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk 

lowertransteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk for Y1 

uppertransteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk for Y2 

preprepteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk for Y3 

lowerteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk  for Y4 

deputyhead@lalehamlea.co.uk for Y5 

cting@lalehamlea.co.uk for Y6 

vicentefuentes@lalehamlea.co.uk for Spanish 

musicteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk for Music 

artteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk for Art 

 

All requests for absence must be sent to the Head  teacher. 

To contact the Head teacher please email directly to 

headteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk, call 0208 660 3351 (Option 3) 

or call the school mobile 

To contact our School Business Manager, Mrs Strachan, please 

do so directly by email to sbm@lalehamlea.co.uk call  0208 

660 3351 (Option 4) or call the school  mobile. 

Contact the School Office on: 0208 660 3351 (Option 2) or 

email secretary@lalehamlea.co.uk 

 

Year 3 

Year 3 made their own fabulous shadow        

puppets this week as part of their Science 

topic ‘Light and Dark’. 

 

Nursery News 

This week Nursery have been listening to a story and discussing our memories in Nursery 

so far. We enjoyed using the colouring pencils to draw a picture of these.  

On behalf of Miss Ahmed and myself, we would like to say a huge thank you to you all for 

your continued support and it has been such a pleasure to teach your children this year.  

We would like to take this opportunity to wish you all a restful summer and want to wish 

you all our best. 

From The Nursery Team 


